
 
 

ATTACHMENT NO. VI. 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. VI.:  Approval of the Application for Waiver of School Code 
  
  
Suggested motion: Move to Approve the Waiver of School Code 
  
 
Recommended action: Approve as presented. 
 
  
It is recommended that the Board approve the Application for Waiver of School Code 
due to the fact that the administrative costs in the Administrative Salaries has risen more 
than 5% over the past year. The administrative costs increased due to the following 
reasons. 
 

1. Addition of our new Special Education Administrative Assistant position. 
2. Increased health benefits for staff in the areas that are limited by this code. 

 
 
 
 


